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Dear Rotary Club President and S4TL Representative:  
  
The 2024 Seminar for Tomorrow’s Leaders (S4TL) will be held at Florida Southern College again this year.  
Delegates arrive on Father’s Day, Sunday June 16th and graduation will be on Saturday June 22nd.  RAP 
sessions will be held on campus for Rotarians to participate directly with program & delegates on Tuesday, 
Wednesday, and Thursday of the seminar week.  More information on RAP sessions will be sent to clubs as 
we get closer to the seminar. 
 
This youth leadership seminar is a joint project of Rotary Districts 6890, 6950 and 6960, and has gained 
popularity each year, so we encourage you to get started planning for your club’s participation early. Rotary 
Clubs in all three districts are given the opportunity to sponsor at least one high school student of exceptional 
potential to attend the weeklong seminar in June. We only have room for a maximum of 165 delegates so 
please adhere strictly to the deadline dates indicated below.  
  
          
  
SEMINAR DATES:  
        
  
DUE DATES:    
        
        

  IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

Sunday, June 16, 2024 - Saturday, June 22, 2024 at 
Florida Southern College, Lakeland, Florida  

February 28, 2024 - CLUB RESERVATIONS DUE  
April 30, 2024 – DELEGATE APPLICATION FORMS DUE   

 
The student you select must have just COMPLETED his/her junior year at the time of the Seminar. No one 
other than incoming seniors will be accepted as delegates. Other specific guidelines for selecting an 
appropriate delegate will be forwarded upon receipt of your delegate reservation. Due to the limited space 
available, each club will be guaranteed only one delegate. If there is space available after the February 28th 
deadline, additional delegates will be given to those clubs sponsoring students from more than one high school 
first, then to all other clubs who request more than one delegate. We have not yet had to deny a club from 
sending multiple delegates. If you are interested in increasing your delegate count from previous years, please 
call your District’s S4TL Chair, Tom Norton, to discuss.   
  



One of our goals each year is to provide training to students from as many different high schools as possible.  
Therefore, we are asking clubs from the same city or locality to coordinate their selections, if possible. Please 
try to send us representatives from as many different high schools as possible. If you need help finding a high 
school from which to select a delegate, please call your district’s S4TL chairperson for assistance. 
  
Enclosed is a delegate reservation form. Be advised that you do not need to know the name of your 
delegate at this time.   
  
This reservation form ensures your club a space for your delegate(s) when chosen.  We must have your 
reservation form with a reservation fee of $800.00 per delegate, postmarked NO LATER THAN February 
28, 2024. If your club’s form is postmarked later than that date, all spaces may have already been allocated to 
other Rotary clubs. We know you will want to give S4TL priority status. If you need assistance, please don’t 
hesitate to give me a call or reach out to me via email. 
  
Sincerely,    
  

Tom Norton 

  
Tom Norton  
District 6960 S4TL Chair 
(941) 284-9684  

     tom.norton1843@gmail.com  
      

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  



    


